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MIRA MESA: On February 2nd, I 

celebrated the installation of a new 

stop sign at Flanders Drive and 

Amantha Avenue with the residents 

that requested the new sign.  

HIGH CUSTOMER WATER BILLS: 

On February 15th, I hosted a High 

Water Bill Forum in Mira Mesa.  

Hundreds of residents attended and 

spoke directly with Water               

Department representatives to have 

their water bills resolved. 
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CLAIREMONT: On February 23rd, we 

celebrated the re-opening of the 

Cathy Hopper Clairemont Friendship 

Center and welcomed Lutheran Social 

Services of Southern California as the 

new service provider.  

KEARNY MESA:  I spoke at the 

City’s Small Business Advisory  

Committee meeting on February 

16th.  Thanks to the Hive in the   

Convoy District for hosting. 



 

 
 

nextdoor.com/gov/sdcouncildistrict6/  

BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

Date Thursday, March 15, 2018 

Time 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Location Montgomery-Gibbs Executive Airport, Crownair Hangar 

3753 John J Montgomery Drive, San Diego, CA 92123 

Information www.sandiego.gov/citycouncil/cd6/stateofthedistrict   

https://www.sandiego.gov/citycouncil/cd6/stateofthedistrict

